
 

 

Attention Vendor Community,  

The State of Utah Division of Purchasing is announcing an important upcoming change that will 
affect the State of Utah’s procurement processes. Due to the expiration of our current e-
procurement system contract, the State is transitioning to a new platform for the Utah Public 
Procurement Place (U3P) over the next several months. 

This transition is being implemented to enhance the efficiency and effectiveness of our 
procurement activities. As part of this migration, many other public entities using the system 
alongside us, including cities, counties, K-12, and higher education, may also be making this 
switch. To confirm if a particular public entity will be migrating, please contact their specific 
procurement office.  

We recognize that changes to procurement systems can impact your operations, and are 
committed to supporting you throughout this transition.  Relevant information, including training 
resources and implementation updates, will be posted on the Division of Purchasing’s website 
under Purchasing > For Vendors. If you are not already registered, we recommend watching this 
quick 5-minute video. Feel free to pause it as you go through the steps. If you need additional 
assistance while using the platform, please consult the online knowledge base, explore the FAQs, 
or reach out to the Bonfire Support Team at support@gobonfire.com. 

Your patience and understanding during this transition are greatly appreciated. Should you have 
any questions or require additional information, please contact U3Padmin@utah.gov. 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation during this period of change. 

 

 

https://purchasing.utah.gov/purchasing/for-vendors-purchasing/
https://share.vidyard.com/watch/nRJyoedyaNwRaWv43chZje?
https://vendorsupport.gobonfire.com/hc/en-us

